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Re-Enrollment: Less than 4 weeks left! 

We have about 3.5 weeks left for re-enrollment at the discounted rate of $50/student! Be 
sure to turn in your re-enrollment applications and payments by the last day in March to 
receive the lower rate! Prices will increase to $100/student on Wednesday, April 1. 

Half Day – 3/13 

Next Friday, March 13, is the end of the third quarter and will be a half day of school so that 
teachers can input grades. Students will be dismissed at 12:00 noon. 

ECS Open House – 3/19 

Once a month during the spring semester, ECS hosts an open house for new families who 
are interested in touring our school. Do you know someone who might be interested in 
attending ECS next year? Now is the perfect time to take advantage of our referral bonus! 
Simply invite them to stop in for a tour any time during our next open house on Thursday, 
March 19, from 9:00-11:00am, and ask them to mention your name if they choose to enroll. 

Spring Picture Day 

On Tuesday, March 24, we will be taking Spring Pictures! Students should wear their normal 
school uniform for the class photo, but may change afterwards for an individual photo. All 
outfits need to be ECS approved. If you are interested in ordering photos, order forms will 
be sent home the Friday before. 

Ladies Conference 

Thursday, March 26, will be a half day of school, and Friday, March 27, there will be no 
school due to the EBT Ladies Conference. All ladies 7th grade and up are invited to EBT’s 
“The Heart of the Matter” ladies conference on March 27-28! You and your fellow church 
ladies can sign-up at ebt.church/register! It’s going to be a grand time! 

ABCS Fine Arts Competition 

On Thursday, April 30, and Friday, May 1, the Association of Baptist Church Schools will 
be holding their annual Fine Arts Competition! As a reminder, guidelines for all competitions 
can be found in the Fine Arts Handbook available at abcs.site/fine-arts. 

IOWA Testing 

April 6-9 will be our IOWA Testing week for K5-12th grade. We are in need of several 
volunteers each day. If you would be willing to help us with this, please contact the office! 

Upcoming Events 

Friday, March 13 – Half Day (noon dismissal), end of 3rd quarter 

Thursday, March 19 – ECS Open House (9:00-11:00am) 

Tuesday, March 24 – Spring Picture Day 

Tuesday, March 31 – Final Day to Re-Enroll for $50/student and turn in Elem. F.A. forms 

Thursday, March 26 – Half Day (noon dismissal, due to EBT Ladies Conference) 
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